Issue 06. July 2018

Welcome to our Newsletter

The aim of this newsletter is to keep you informed of the latest site progress and future planned activities, and to also provide you with details of how to get in touch with us regarding matters both good and bad. We would welcome your feedback on the newsletter and any suggestions you may have about its future content.

Progress on Route 39 Academy

We are now into the last few weeks of this wonderful project. In the past period the main focus has been on decoration, mechanical and electrical completion and commissioning, flooring and ceilings. Externally we have been working our way around the building finishing the hard and soft landscaping, as well as the works to the existing buildings on site.

Summer 2018 - Progress Photos



The playing fields have now been fully prepped and seeded.



Tarmac works are taking place to the main car park.



Barns 2's wall cladding is nearing completion.



The external envelope of the building is awaiting it's final clean.



Flooring works are now underway in the Sports Hall



Power on. Lights on. We are now commissioning the buildings various systems and circuits.



The Principal's office is nearing completion



Downstairs rooms are going through the final decorations with the builders clean following.



Cubicles have been installed to all wet and toilet areas.

Works planned in the next period:

- Overall completion
- Hard and soft landscaping works
- Decoration
- Cleaning
- Mastic works

In conjunction with the Route 39 Academy Trust our works have been meticulously planned to ensure the minimum amount of disruption is caused to the local community throughout the build.

For more information about the Willmott Dixon Group please visit www.willmottdixon.co.uk

If you have any feedback regarding our works we'd like to hear from you. Please contact Michael Mackey directly on 07970 699221 during normal working hours, or email michael.mackey@willmottdixon.co.uk











NEWSLETTER Route 39 Academy

Key Facts & Figures



Average number of people on site



Kilometres rowed in a single day.



People hours worked on site since the start

ALL HANDS ON DECK - WILLMOTT DIXON'S CHARITY CHALLENGE

This year as part of the Wales & West region charity work and donations it was decided that the region's sites and offices would row the distance from Bristol to New York, a massive 5400KM. This would be in aid of charities local to each of the offices. For the Exeter office we would be supporting Sidmouth Life Saving Club.

This was open to staff, The rowing machines visited every office, site and arrived at Route 39 in late May for a day alongside a hog roast. There were a number of challenges and prizes kindly donated by local companies and partners of

The challenges were for the fastest 500m male and female as well as the longest distances by male and female. The fastest 500M was achieved in 1.34 by one of the male electricians on site. The fastest female was our very own Kayleigh with a time of 1.54. The longest distance was recorded by a visiting member of public who racked up a massive 17KM in a single session on the rowing machines.

In total we rowed a 145KM in the day and aided the Wales & West in achieving the goal of rowing the distance from Bristol to New York for good causes within our region.

Below are a number of photos showing the various participants and a chuffed Willmott Dixon team at the end of the day.





Find out more...



Watch our progress via time lapse camera here: https://timelapse.regenology.co.uk/api/embedded/rW4/



Scan the QR code opposite or visit the Route 39 Academy website at http://www.route39.org.uk



Follow our progress and get the latest updates on the Route 39 Academy's Facebook page https://en-gb.facebook.com/Route39EP/



Work Opportunities with Willmott Dixon



If you are interested in starting your career within the construction industry or are looking for new opportunities then we encourage you to get in touch with us. We are currently accepting applications for work experience placements, management trainee and experienced roles. For more information please contact either the site team or visit the Willmott Dixon careers website at www.willmottdixon.co.uk/careers.

In conjunction with the Route 39 Academy Trust our works have been meticulously planned to ensure the minimum amount of disruption is caused to the local community throughout the build.

For more information about the Willmott Dixon Group please visit www.willmottdixon.co.uk

If you have any feedback regarding our works we'd like to hear from you. Please contact Michael Mackey directly on 07970 699221 during normal working hours, or email michael.mackey@willmottdixon.co.uk









